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New Validations and Messages  

For NIH Research Performance Progress Reports (RPPRs)    
 
 
Principal Investigators and their research staff should be aware of the upgrades to be deployed on 
February 27, 2019 to the National Institutes of Health (NIH) eRA Commons. The upgrade will 
include new validations in the Human Subjects System (HSS).  The HHS is a shared system that 
enables grant recipients to electronically report and update their data on human subjects and 
clinical trials to NIH. Read more about the features and benefits of the HHS.   
 
The New HHS Validations are: 
 

• Enrollment and Randomization will be required when submitting an RPPR.  Failure to do 
so will result in an Error Message, and the inability to submit the progress report.   

• Studies that are still assigned Work In Progress status will receive a Warning Message 
upon submission of RPPR.  Be sure to update status before submitting. 

 
To read more about potential warning or error messages, read the full announcement.   
 
We recommend that you work closely with your ORA Pre-Award Contact person when submitting 
an RPPR.   
 

 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
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